
 

City of Seven Hills, Ohio 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Ensuring Accessibility for All: Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Self-Evaluation 

The City of Seven Hills is committed to fostering an inclusive and accessible community for all its 

residents and visitors. In line with this commitment, we are conducting a comprehensive self-evaluation 

to ensure compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and to identify areas where 

accessibility can be enhanced. 

The ADA is a federal law that prohibits discrimination against individuals with disabilities and mandates 

equal access to public facilities, services, and programs. As a city, it is our responsibility to uphold these 

rights and create an environment that accommodates the needs of all community members. 

To effectively evaluate our current accessibility practices, we have assembled a dedicated team 

representing various city departments, including public works, transportation, parks and recreation, and 

community services. This diverse team, in collaboration with disability advocates and individuals with 

disabilities, will conduct an in-depth review of our policies, infrastructure, and services. 

During the self-evaluation process, we will assess the accessibility of city-owned buildings, facilities, and 

public spaces, ensuring they meet ADA standards. We will also evaluate our policies, procedures, and 

practices to identify any areas that require improvement, such as hiring practices, communication 

methods, and emergency preparedness. 

Your Input Matters! We strongly believe that an inclusive community requires collaboration and 

engagement from all stakeholders. We encourage individuals with disabilities, disability advocacy 

organizations, and the general public to share their valuable insights and experiences regarding 

accessibility in Seven Hills. 

We invite you to participate in public forums, surveys, and focus groups that will be organized to gather 

feedback on your experiences and to identify any additional accessibility concerns. Your input will help 

shape our action plan and guide our efforts to create a more accessible city. 

Together, we can make a difference! Our commitment to accessibility extends beyond legal obligations. 

By working together, we can create an environment where everyone, regardless of ability, can fully 

participate in the community and enjoy the opportunities Seven Hills has to offer. 

For more information, to provide input, or to request accommodations for participation, please contact: 

City of Seven Hills 
Accessibility Self-Evaluation Team, Michael Morrow 
Address: 7325 Summitview Drive, Seven Hills, OH 44131 
Phone: (216) 769-3973 
Email: ADA@sevenhillsohio.org 
Website: www.sevenhillsohio.org 
  

Thank you for your support and active participation in ensuring accessibility for all members of our 
community. 

http://www.sevenhillsohio.org/

